


















From: Hannah Rose Harkness
To: sbcob
Date: Monday, April 7, 2025 4:24:12 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I’m writing today with a sincere request: please do more to improve
the conditions for the animals at Santa Barbara County Animal Services
and to treat the volunteers with the respect they deserve.

The animals rely on us for everything—care, comfort, safety, and love.
And the volunteers who show up every day to help are doing it from the
heart. They should feel supported, not pushed away.

Please take action to create a cleaner, more compassionate environment
for the animals and a welcoming, respectful culture for the people who
give their time to help them.

Thank you,
Hanna
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